
 

Supplemental Water Supply Fee  
Frequently Asked Questions    

 
 
1.  Why do I have to pay the Supplemental Water Supply Fee? 
 -The Supplemental Water Supply Fee is a necessary funding mechanism that allows IWA 
 to seek out supplemental water to meet the long-term needs of IWA customers.   
 
2.  When is the Supplemental Water Supply Fee due?  
 -The Supplemental Water Supply Fee is payable at the time of building permit issuance. 
 
3. I have an existing DA (prior to 3/1/2013), do I still pay the Supplemental Water Supply Fee? 
 -The applicability of the Supplemental Water Supply Fee on existing Development 
 Agreements will be reviewed on a case by case basis. Generally speaking, there must 
 be specific language in the existing Development Agreement exempting additional fees.  
 
4.  Can I pay the Supplemental Water Supply Fee in installments? 
  -No.  
 
5.  What is the purpose of the Supplemental Water Supply Program? 
 -The intent of the Supplemental Water Supply Program is to provide a framework to 
 alleviate the strain on IWA’s  groundwater supply. The program document presents a 
 projection of what future water needs will be, calculates the annual water consumption of 
 different development types, presents the Supplemental Water Supply Program 
 components which are development of the recycled water program and the purchase of 
 imported water; and then provides the Supplemental Water Supply Fee calculation. 


